
I firmly believe we have enough gun laws on the books and only need to enforce them properly.  We do 

not need any new gun control laws. I spent 20 years in the service of our country and am distressed by 

the constant attempts to erode the freedoms guaranteed by the bill of rights of our Constitution.  I 

swore to preserve and protect the Constitution. SB941 has the potential unintended consequence of 

making criminals of ordinary law abiding citizens and further erodes our rights under the second 

amendment.  Please kill this bill. 

 

Thank You 

Mark O’Shea 

Canby, OR 

 


